U.S. Department of Justice

Criminal Division

Washington, D.C. 20530

AUG 17

Received 24 AUG 01 EAG

2001

Mr. Edward A. Greenhalgh Suite 1603 75 York Street Kitchener, Ontario N2G 1T5 Canada

Dear Mr. Greenhalgh:

The Public Integrity Section has received your most recent letter concerning allegations that the University of Waterloo, the Canadian Ministry of Health, and several individuals conspired to defraud the United States by improperly obtaining federal medical research funds. Your letter is in response to our letter to you of May 14, 2001.

In our earlier response, we stated that there are insufficient grounds to warrant a federal criminal investigation by the Department of Justice. We have reviewed the information in your most recent letter and the accompanying material. There are no new facts provided that would cause us to change our previous decision.

While we understand your deep-seated concern over what you believe to be misconduct by officials, we do not believe that further correspondence regarding this matter would serve any useful purpose. We regret we cannot be of further help. We are returning your materials herein.

Sincerely,

Jo Ann Farrington Deputy Chief Public Integrity Section

Enclosures